
COMPLETION  OF  THE  CORDIAL
VISIT BY THE PRIMATE OF THE
UKRAINIAN  CHURCH  TO  THE
PATRIARCHATE OF ALEXANDRIA
On the morning of 6th March 2023, the cordial visit by His
Beatitude Epiphanios, Metropolitan of Kiev and All Ukraine to
the  Senior  Patriarchate  of  Alexandria  was  completed.  His
Beatitude the Metropolitan of Kiev visited the Patriarchal
Palace,  where  he  was  shown  around  the  museums  and  the
Patriarchal Library of the same name, and then had a meeting
with  His  Beatitude  Theodoros  II  Pope  and  Patriarch  of
Alexandria  and  all  Africa.

Bidding farewell to the Primate of the Orthodox Church of
Ukraine, His Beatitude Patriarch Theodoros II expressed his
joyful feelings concerning this visit, praying for progress
from God of the Orthodox Ukrainian people.

Photos of the Press Service of the Holy Metropolis of Kiev
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